
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The City of Lynden will be conducting a public hearing to consider discontinuing the addition of fluoride 

in the municipal water system. 

This notice is being provided to city water system customers and the Washington State Department of 

Health, as required by law.  The public hearing will be conducted during the Lynden City Council meeting 

on May 6, 2024; should additional time be required to receive testimony, the Public Hearing may be 

continued to an additional date at that meeting. 

 

Location: 

Lynden City Hall Annex  

205 4th Streeet 

Lynden, WA  98264 


